



Newsletter - Friday 23rd November 2018

Aim Aspire Achieve

Theme of the Week – Courage

Dear Parents and Carers

Scooters and Bikes

Thank you for listening to my request to stop your children from riding their scooters/bikes on the school grounds. At the busiest times of the day it is good to know that everyone can walk safely without accidents.

Front Entrance Safety



access to this space.

FONTS have kindly paid for two signs to make our front entrance more obvious. Drivers should not be pulling up, dropping off, blocking across the road, or parking on or near the HAZARD zone. We are aware that the lines are very faded and we have notified Devon County Council. Parking on the zigzags and hazard lines is selfish and dangerous.

Please be considerate when using this space. NO vehicles are allowed to restrict this area. The road is very narrow and the space is very tight. The school bus and taxi need clear unrestricted views and

Plymouth B.Ed Students

A huge thank you to Miss Brunt, Mr Turner and Mr Gunning for their contribution whilst on placement with us. We have enjoyed supporting you and wish you all the very best as you continue your studies towards joining our profession. Good Luck! We look forward to the Summer Term when you will be returning!

Class Dojo

Apologies to all those who have experienced difficulty in seeing the School Story posts on the Dojo recently. Hopefully, the problem has now been rectified and you all have full access. The Dojo is a wonderful resource. It allows direct messaging to class teachers and the Head, and enables us to send out regular updates (especially when things change quickly!). This is an excellent way to ensure that communication is quick and effective. You are strongly encouraged to sign up, and remember – the newsletter is only posted on the Dojo and the school website.



Netball/Football League Game

On Monday the teams went off to play against Hatherleigh. They played tremendously well.

Football A Team 8–1 to North Tawton Football B Team 4–2 to North Tawton Netball A Team 4–0 to Hatherleigh Netball B Team 2–1 to Hatherleigh

Once again, a huge thank you to Mr Foreman and Mrs Reynolds for their weekly training sessions, which enable our pupils to take part in these events. Super organisation and apologies for the late finish that night!

| Monday 26 th November | Children's Hospice Southwest Assembly 10:00am |
|-------------------------------------|---|
| | Football/Netball V South Tawton at Okehampton |
| | School return 5:30pm |
| Tuesday 27 th November | Tag Rugby Festival 1pm Y3/4 |
| Wednesday 28 th November | |
| Thursday 29 th November | Chestnut Class to Plymouth Aquarium |
| Friday 30 th November | Little Seedlings |
| | 9 – 11am in school hall |
| | OPEN MORNING 8:45–9:15 AM |
| | OPEN ASSEMBLY 2:50 PM |

Parent Questionnaire

https://bit.ly/2RKiwM2

The Trust would like all parents/carers to complete this questionnaire using this link. If you can spare a few minutes to complete this short survey we would be most grateful.

Finally

Please remember that next Friday 30th November will be our first Open Morning. You are invited to come in and share your children's work with them in the classrooms. This will be a monthly event, taking place on the last Friday of each month to coincide with the Open Assembly at the end of the day. This Open Morning session starts at 8:45 and ends at 9:15. Please leave the school site quietly and speedily, so that teaching in classes can begin promptly. Thank you in advance.

Have a great weekend Miss Chauhan